
BFO August 2021 Minutes 

Date | time August 3rd, 2021 6:30PM | Meeting called to order by Talya Fusinato and Brittany Russell 

In Attendance 

Kellie Bohn, Brittany Russell, Talya Fusinato, Helen Xiong, Jamie Karnatz, Amanda Springer, Janet Bonyata, Tina Mohr, 
Dayna Jones, Taylor Knott, Melissa Chernouski, Kennedy Keyzer 

Introduction 

• Meeting was called to order by Talya Fusinato and Brittany Russell at 6:30 PM 
• Treasurer report: Talya F. read the BFO Financial report from the 2020/2021 school year. BFO funds were used 

for bingo night refunds, the pop-up pumpkin patch, a new mascot costume, mustang muffins, teacher 
appreciation week breakfast and lunch, the 8th grade citizenship award, and Dust Bunnies book store gift 
certificates. The BFO raised funds from the pop-up pumpkin patch, Box Tops, and restaurant spirit nights. We 
started the school year with a balance of $5,708.36 and ended the school year with a balance of $5,369.68. 

Committee Updates 

• Touch a truck committee went over plans for the event and requested volunteers 
• The End of Summer Bash committee went over plans for the event and requested volunteers.  
• The Box tops committee went over ideas on how to improve our Box Tops fundraising.  

New Business 

• Survey results were shared from the parent teacher survey that went out regarding school events.   
• It was decided that BFO meetings would be held once a month on the first Tuesday of the year in the 

Brookwood Elementary Multi-Purpose room at 6:30pm.  
• It was decided that the BFO will host a Glow Run at the middle school on Friday, October 1st. Kennedy Keyzer 

volunteered to chair that planning committee.  
• It was decided that the BFO will host a pop-up pumpkin patch during fall fest on October 23rd.  
• It was decided that the BFO will be promoting and setting up a restaurant spirit night on the 3rd Thursday of the 

month at a different restaurant. Janet Bonyata volunteered to head that committee.  
• The BFO discussed purchasing a PA system for events. It was decided that the Elementary school’s.  
• It was suggested that the BFO host an outdoor movie night in the late spring / early summer.  

Next Meeting 

• September’s meeting was announced for Tuesday, September 7th at 6:30pm at Brookwood Elementary. 

Adjournment 

• A gift card was given away by the board as a thank you for coming to the August meeting. Melissa C. won.  
• The August 2021 BFO Meeting was adjourned by Talya Fusinato at 7:25PM 

 


